
Attendees Discussed Country Concerns... Baghdad Bureau Hold its First Meeting
Headed by Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim

    Baghdad Bureau held its first meeting under the leadership of Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head

of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, in His Eminence’s office on Saturday February 14th,

2015.

    The Attendees in Baghdad bureau, including current and former MPs and a number of Iraqi

competencies, dignitaries and businessmen, discussed in the first meeting the country concerns

and problems, the Iraqi society aspirations, the political process developments, the security

and economic crisis and the international situation and its support for Iraq.

    His Eminence answered the attendees questions including the national reconciliation,

declaring that it needs concessions from everyone, that is each party shall proceed to provide

logic solutions to the other party, stressing that the economic challenge must be turned into

an opportunity to look for alternatives that can keep away from the rentier state, as the Iraqi

experience has shown many good points.


